Quarterly Mayor's Report City of Gustavus Brittney Cannamore

June 2021

- Zoom with GPAC, EarthJustice, FAA, ADOT, & DEC to discuss PFAS and Gustavus Airport construction project
- Met with Lisa L, Vice Mayor Vanderzanden, Council Member McLaughlin, and Cassie Parker to discuss "next steps" with Chief Miller resignation
- Zoom with Dr. Vaught, City Administrator, Council Member Taylor and Vice Mayor Vanderzanden to discuss "next steps" with Chief Miller resignation
- Weeded and re-planted Salmon River Park flower boxes
- Appointed Council Members Vanderzanden, McLaughlin, and Taylor to form a workgroup to assist in next steps with Chief Miller resignation

Correspondance

Letters of recognition for Michelle Snowden and Chief Miller

July 2021

• Met with Sen. Kiehl, Sen. Hannan, and City Administrator post Gustavus Town Hall

Correspondance

• Thank you cards to DRC volunteers

August 2021

- With City Administrator, interviewed candidates for City Treasurer position
- Met with Sen. Murkowski's Team Ocean, Dana Herndon, Council Member Taylor, and City Treasurer

Correspondance

- Letter of recognition for Phoebe Vanselow
- Letter to Kelly McLaughlin regarding CY20-23
- Letter of resignation acceptance for Council Members Buchheit, McLaughlin, and Clark
- Letter to Gov. Dunleavy regarding City of Gustavus/Saracco lawsuit
- Thank you card to Carl and Cindy Mcintosh

September 2021

- Met with Council Member Taylor and City Administrator to brainstorm Gustavus Airport Signage
- Zoom with Amanda Allard and Keith Baxter regarding Gustavus Airport Signage and COVID-19
- Letter of support for Tidelines Institute grant application to M.J. Murdock Charitable Trust